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By the time you get this newsletter Christmas will have come and gone. 
We have a full house of women and children and I know that God met 
every one of their needs because He always has and always will. Let 
me take this opportunity to bless all of you who blessed all of us over 
Thanksgiving and Christmas and all year long.

His Nesting Place Church is back in operation after our absence of 14 
months and I have to tell you that it feels good. Last Sunday four of our 
mothers gave their lives to Jesus for the first time and a few days ago 
Judy and I had the joy of saving a baby from abortion at the abortion 
clinic. The young lady was only 17 years old.

The year 2014 is close upon us. I’m so glad that God has kept us by 
His grace. We are busy doing everything we can to improve His Nesting 
Place, it’s our desire to make it the best it can possible be so that the 
ministry can bring honor and Glory to Christ. Thank God for the safe 
haven of His Nesting Place. 

If you walk into the Allegheny Reproductive Health Center, an abortion 
clinic in Pittsburgh, you will see something that defies belief to any 
morally sane person. Fastened to the walls are row upon row of pink 
hearts, notes from mothers to their children.  

One says “I will see you in heaven sweetheart, I love you” Another says, 
“I know your spirit is in a better place, each tear I cry will help me erase 
the memory of this place, but not you. You will always be a part of me 
even though you are not with me”. It was signed “All my love the mom you 
will never meet.” It’s hard to believe, but these notes are form mothers 
who are offering their tender tear-stained good-byes to the children they 
are about to destroy. 

Frances Schaeffer years ago made this observation, “what was unthinkable 
yesterday is thinkable today and ordinary and common place tomorrow.” 
Thank you for helping us, stay in a field where we are needed most. 

We Love You,

Drs. Al and Judy Howard
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Happy New year
Here at His Nesting Place Church, our congregation is filled with 
“spiritually thirsty” mothers and children and their invited guests. We 
would be so blessed to have your God given talents shared here!!

Sunday Mornings at 10:00am
350 E. Market Street

Long Beach, CA 90805

Can you sing or know of a good musician? Want to present Gospel 
lessons to children? Want to help in the nursery? Contact Glorisha 

or Diana 562-422-2137 ext. 238 or 230.

want to bring your talents to a great 
“local” home mission field?

Dr. Al & Judy Howard
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 “God’s Grace working Through His Nesting place”

Lydia Lee shared her testimony at our 
recent banquet. She is a former resident 
who I recently found on Facebook and 
lives in Salinas, California. Here’s her 
beautiful testimony. 

Before I came to His Nesting Place 
(in 2006) my life was not good. I was 
tempted to abort my baby because I 
was using crystal meth and I felt if I’m 
an addict there is no way I can continue 
to carry a baby. I was 30 years old, 
unstable, lost my job, my home, in a bad 
relationship and almost lost my mind.

During this transition I surrendered to 
the Lord knowing He’s the only one 
who could change me. I decided to 
have my son and God made it clear 
He would take care of me. A lady told 
me about His Nesting Place and right 
after that I moved in. “The Lord led me 
here!” I know because I needed Him in 
my life. My life changed so immensely 
and wonderfully. Since I’ve stayed at 
His Nesting Place I’ve been serving 
the Lord ever since! I am in ministry at 
my local church and everywhere I go I 
share my testimony.

Yosemite Lakes Park Community Church- Coarsegold
Long Beach Christian Center-Long Beach

Robinwood Church-Huntington Beach
St. Pancracius –Lakewood

Word of Life Ministries International-Riverside
Annunciation Catholic Church-Monrovia

Pioneer Baptist Church- Norwalk
By His Spirit Church-Upland

Holy Trinity Catholic Church- San Pedro
Holy Family Catholic Church-Artesia

Pure Heart Ministries-Rancho Cucamonga
Nativity-El Monte

Our Lady of Guadalupe-El Monte
St. Raymond-Downey
Corpus Christi-Corona

St. Dominic Savio-Bellflower
St. Linus- Norwalk

St. Hilary-Pico Rivera
Antelope Valley Springs of Life- Lancaster

Word Faith Fellowship-Norco
Centro Palabra De Fe Church-Compton

St. Bernard-Bellflower
“Royal Tea” in Rolling Hills Estates

where Drs. al and Judy Ministered in 2013

There were so many opportunities 
at His Nesting Place that helped me: 
the structure, the daily devotions, 
church services, life skills and the 
opportunity to help other women not 
have abortions.

Since leaving His Nesting Place I 
have been clean and sober now over 
8 years. I have a great job working for 
Central Coast Visiting Nurses. I also 
attend nursing school part time and 
hope to graduate soon. My heart’s 
desire is to do pro- life missionary work 
anywhere the Lord would desire me 
to be. None of this would have been 
possible without God’s grace working 
through His Nesting Place.

Lydia Lee with Jayden
 

 

 

 

Please make your donation payable to His Nesting Place.

Credit card donations require a minimum of $25.00 
Please use envelope provided.

Change of
Address

700 Life-Giving 
Partners


